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 Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing today to ask in no uncertain terms that the Health Committee please
 reject/oppose The 2nd Pyne Abortion Bill. Women should be given ALL information
 about abortion (for and against) so they can make an informed decision for
 themselves. This should not be taken away from them, they will have to live with any
 consequences for the rest of their lives, It is up to your committee to ensure women
 are given all information before an abortion is carried out. I ask again for the Health
 Committee to reject/oppose the 2nd Pyne Abortion Bill.

Regards

Sherry Swenson
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